
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

It feels as though we have had two incredibly busy weeks since we sent out the last newsletter!  

There is so much to catch up on. We have had a Devon Cricket day, a hockey tournament, a 

drumming workshop, ‘Soup and Sweet’, a visit to Lakeside, the Easter Concert as well as Red Nose 

Day.  

 

All these events happen to enrich the learning in the Curriculum which continues every day, without 

fail. We are so grateful for your support with our extra-curricular events – without it, a lot of them 

would not be able to go ahead. 

 

As the Easter Holiday approaches, I must say that I’m glad we have enjoyed a slight change in the 

weather. I hope you all enjoy a restful and enjoyable break and we look forward to seeing everyone 

back on Monday 15th April.      

 

All the best, 

Mrs Hosking  

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Week ending: 15th March: 

Oke Tor Star Learner: Barnaby for a far more settled approach to all 

his learning tasks. Well done for staying much more focused. 

 

Littlemoor Star Learner: Lucy for her enthusiasm to learning at all 

times. Lucy is always engaged and ready to learn. 

 

Week ending: 22nd March:  

Oke Tor Star Learner: Eleanor for always staying focused on her learning, being kind and thoughtful 

and an all-round good role model! Thank you, Eleanor. 

 

Littlemoor Star Learner: Olivia B for her progression of spelling knowledge 

and understanding. Olivia works hard in her phonics lessons and has 

begun to embed her spelling and sound knowledge into other subjects of 

learning. Keep it up Olivia! 
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Reading Basket / Box of Joy 

All the children are encouraged to read at home at least five times during the week.  Everyone who 

has 5 signatures in their reading record book is entered into a draw which takes place in Celebration 

Assembly.  The winner from Littlemoor receives the ‘Book Basket’ for the weekend and the Oke Tor 

winner has the chance to choose something from the ‘Box of Joy’! All children who read 5 times 

also receive a Team Point. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

Attendance 

Mr Hill met with 4 children 

who have had more than 

95% attendance this term.  

They enjoyed some 

morning snacks together 

at break time.  

 

 

 

Hockey Tournament 

 

Some members of Oke Tor went to Mount Kelly last Tuesday to 

take part in a Hockey Tournament.  Despite not winning a 

game, some of the organisers made a point of speaking to Mrs 

Lethbridge to praise them for their sportsmanship and attitude 

during the event.  Well done to everyone who took part. 

 

 

 

 

Parent Forum 

Thank you to all the parents who came along to the Parent Forum.  This was a great opportunity to 

hear your views on different issues.  Please remember you are welcome to contact us at any time 

if you have matters you would like to discuss. 

 

One of the main issues we talked about was the cost of transport for swimming next term.  We will 

shortly be sending out a message regarding the different options we are able to offer.  Please reply 

as soon as you can so we are able to finalise arrangements. 

 

Whole School 

Attendance: 

96% 

8th March 

Henrietta and Lucy 

8th March 

Boo and Henrietta 



 

Comic Relief / Red Nose Day 

Thank you for joining in with the various activities on Red Nose day.  We raised a total of £57.10! 

Jewellery during PE sessions   

The children have been incredibly mature with remembering to remove earrings for PE since the 

newsletter went out last time.  Thanks for your support with this. 

 

Spotlight on Oke Tor 

We have been studying Shackleton’s expedition to Antarctica.  The children have 

been fascinated to hear the details of this true story.  Our final piece of writing will be 

a newspaper report documenting the events of the trip.  To prepare for this, the 

children wrote questions to ask Shackleton and his crew in a Press Conference. 

 

 

African Drumming 

All the children went to Northlew on Monday 11th to take 

part in an African Drumming workshop.  This was certainly 

enjoyed by everyone and the music sounded brilliant.  It 

was good to get together with our friend s from Northlew 

too. Thanks to everyone who helped with the 

transportation at lunch time and for collecting from 

Northlew at the end of the day.  This event was funded by 

a Music Education Grant we obtained through the Devon 

Music Hub. 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Devon Cricket day: 

Jack from Devon Cricket came in last Friday to deliver 

two cricket workshops (one for each class).  As you can 

see from the photographs below, the children loved 

them!  We are hoping to join in with a festival they have 

planned later in the year. 

 

 

  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community visits 

 

On Tuesday, 8 children visited Lakeside and enjoyed playing games with the 

residents.  Once again, the children were a credit to the school and we look 

forward to visiting again in the summer term. 

 

On Thursday, Murphy and Isabella helped 

out with ‘Soup and Sweet’ at the 

Chapel.  They made perfect waiting 

staff.  We look forward to the next one 

in April. 

 

 

 

Rev Brooks came in for assembly last week and talked about temptation.  He tried to tempt the 

children to take some chocolate eggs there and then but also offered them a card which would 

be exchanged for an Easter egg if they brought it back to school on Thursday. Amazingly, not one 

child lost the card or forgot to bring it back!  

 

 

 



 

Next Week 
Monday 25th March Swimming Gala (selected children in Oke Tor) 

SATs club 

Tuesday 26th March No Dance Club 

Wednesday 27th March Book and Biscuit followed by Celebration Assembly (8.45 – 9.25) 
Cross Country at Chagford for those children who signed up – parents to 
transport. 
No Martial Arts Club 
Last day of Term 

 *Your child must be booked into after-school clubs via School Gateway in order to take part  

 

Forthcoming Events 
April 

15th April Back to school 
Super Sixes Club 3.30 – 4.30 

16th April Dance Club 3.30 – 4.30 

17th April Speak out, Stay Safe Assembly 

18th April Soup and Sweet 

19th April Swimming for children from Rec – Year 6 (continuing every Friday afternoon for the 
first half term) letter to follow together with payment request confirmation 

 

 
 

Mrs N Hosking 

Lead Teacher 

nhosking@boasleyprimary.org.uk 

01837 871362 
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FOBCS 

Family Bingo - We would love to see as many people as possible! We would also welcome 

any draw prize donations (just bring them along on Saturday). 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


